
Email reminder sent to Y5 on Thurs 15th May 2025re. Ford Recycling 

Trips: 

 

Dear Year 5 Parent/Carers, 

Important Reminders for Ford Recycling Centre Trips 

We are looking forward to our trip to Ford MRF next week (Kingfisher Class 

on Tuesday 20th May and Heron Class on Wednesday 21st May). 

Here are a few reminders about the day that must be followed to comply with 

the strict regulations of the Recycling Centre: 

 School uniform to be worn.  Legs must be covered. (Trousers for boys 

and trousers/leggings for girls).   No shorts or skirts. 

 Please wear strong sensible footwear.  Closed shoes are essential. 

(School shoes or trainers)  No sandals. 

 Children will be provided with hard hats to wear on site, so please be 

aware of hair ties etc. 

 Please bring a named water bottle. 

All children will need a packed lunch which we will eat when we return to 

school.  No mid-morning snacks are allowed at Ford so please ensure your 

child has had a good breakfast. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Lehmann and Miss Walker 

 


